
 
Below is a brief recap of action taken by the Texas FFA Board of Directors during 

the fourth quarter meeting which took place on Friday, June 6th, 2025 in 

Stephenville, Texas.  

 

Full Board Meeting Minutes may be found on the Texas FFA website here. 

 

●​ Approved Minutes from the third quarter Board Meeting on April 6th, 2025. 
●​ Approved the recommendation of new Texas FFA Board members. 
●​ Approved Mr. Nathan Jordan to be the CDE Committee Co-Chair. 
●​ Approved the 2025-26 budget as presented. 
●​ Formed a committee to review recommendations from the State Leadership 

Conference (SLC) Committees. 
●​ Approved 2796 Lone Star recipients and 250 Honorary Lone Star recipients 

for 2025. 
●​ Approved the amendment to CDE Rule 19 to add “headphones” to the list of 

prohibited devices during contests. 
●​ Approved the amendment to CDE Rule 30 that allows for a student to 

participate in only one area or state CDE per day. 
●​ Approved the staff recommendation of Policy 26.2 confirming that all 

information submitted on degree and awards application is factual. Falsified 
information may result in ineligibility.  

●​ Approved the staff recommendation of Policy 26.4 regarding requirements for 
the State (Lone Star) FFA Degree. With this change, students must have 
earned and/or invested $1000. This is a change from the old language that 
stated students must have earned and productively invested.  

●​ Approved 7 new chapter charters. 
●​ Discussed the implications of National FFA’s plans to fully affiliate all 

members. 
●​ Discussed the potential re-allocation of Texas FFA delegate representation. 

 


